
 

The Well-Being of Our Customers  
and Team Members is a Priority 
 

Following updated guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), 
effective June 14, 2021, PCCA has loosened restrictions on distancing and face mask 
protection within our building.  

Please feel free to bring your own mask to PCCA training and educational events.  
• It is now optional to wear masks at PCCA.  
• Social distancing will be maintained in the classroom.  
• N95 masks will be provided to you on the first day of the training and are 

required to be worn in the training lab while you are compounding. 

 


